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Action Item 6.7   

 
Topic: Faculty Retirement – Radiologic Technology  
  
Mission: Sauk Valley Community College is dedicated to teaching and scholarship 

while engaging the community in lifelong learning, public service, and 
economic development. 

 
Presented By:  Drs. David Hellmich and Jon Mandrell 
 
Presentation:           
  Professor of Radiologic Technology, Dianna Brevitt, has submitted her intent to retire 
effective July 31, 2026.  Dianna has been instrumental in providing high-level radiologic technology 
instruction.  She has helped provide guidance in determining the program objectives and student 
outcomes.  The success rate of the students enrolled in Radiologic Technology completely confirms 
her commitment to the program and the students to ensure that they succeed. 
 Dianna continues to be a tremendous asset to our Radiology Department and the College.  She 
consistently has a positive attitude and transfers her energy into growth for her classroom, the 
department, and the College.  She is very cognizant of the need for continuing education and assures 
that for herself while creating opportunities for students and area practitioners to meet this need. 

Dianna is one of our most effective and respected faculty at SVCC.  She quietly goes about 
leading and teaching in the Rad Tech Program but seeks no praise or recognition for her efforts.  It is 
important for her to know that she is a tremendous asset to the College.  

 
Recommendation:   
 The administration recommends the Board approve the retirement of Dianna Brevitt as a 
Professor of Radiologic Technology effective July 31, 2026. 
 
  






